
 

From the Horse’s Mouth 
The Steering Group of The Human Equine Interaction Register (HEIR) are 
keen to make sure that everyone with an interest in Equine Assisted 
Services is kept up to date about developments with both the Register and 
the Sector. Please feel free to share this newsletter and stay up to date by 
visiting the Facebook page @HEIRUKHETI 

EAS Partnership is Set to Become CiC 
 
The Charity Commission decided not to approve the 
application to establish the Equine Assisted Services 
Partnership as a Charitable Incorporated Organisation 
(CIO).  
The Steering Group held a Planning Day in August and 
discussed several options for the best way forwards and 
has agreed to work towards establishing the Equine 
Assisted Partnership in the UK as a Community Interest 
Company (CiC).  
This will be the right framework, as it will provide similar 
benefits to a charity in that it would allow us to function as 
a non-profit, limited by guarantee, company which is still 
able to attract some grant and charity funding.  
The constitution will remain true to the purpose and 
benefits that were consulted about last year.  
Over the summer, we have been working to establish this 
method of obtaining transparent governance with 
members' involvement. Once we have undertaken the 
necessities such as a bank account, insurance, new website 
to host the Register etc. there will be an open process to 
appoint some new directors to the EAS Partnership CIC 
board. This process will involve the membership in an 
inclusive and democratic way.  
Further details will be communicated in early 2024.  
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HEIR Continues to Raise 
Awareness of the EAS Sector 

Horse and Hound has been 
regularly checking in with the 
progress of the Register and has 
featured several articles. It is 
important that the equestrian 
world at large knows about and 
understand the benefits that 
horses can bring. In particular, 
some horses are better suited to 
this type of activity than other 
disciplines and it may prove 
beneficial for the horse to 
participate in this powerful 
partnership. Horse and Hound 
recently featured a full feature 
about the benefits and HEIR was 
cited and quoted in the piece.  

 

 
Save The Date 

14th February 2024  
Godolphin have kindly agreed 
to sponsor an event for the 
EAS sector to be held at 
Hartpury College. The agenda 
is being developed with the 
content being focused on 
providing additional support to 
the sector and sharing best 
practice. This will also be the 
inaugural AGM for the CiC.  
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